International Marketing Cateora 15 Edition 9
Chapter
Recognizing the exaggeration ways to acquire this books International
Marketing Cateora 15 Edition 9 Chapter is additionally useful. You have
remained in right site to begin getting this info. acquire the International
Marketing Cateora 15 Edition 9 Chapter member that we meet the expense of
here and check out the link.
You could purchase guide International Marketing Cateora 15 Edition 9 Chapter
or acquire it as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this
International Marketing Cateora 15 Edition 9 Chapter after getting deal. So,
in the manner of you require the book swiftly, you can straight get it. Its
so enormously easy and hence fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this tell

Essentials of Marketing Research Tony
Proctor 2005 Tony Proctor's
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

Essentials of Marketing Research 4th
edition offers a streamlined,
traditional introduction to all the
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major concepts in the field of
marketing research. He also discusses
new developments, particularly in the
areas of qualitative data analysis
and marketing decisions support
systems. Ideal for undergraduates
studying marketing research for the
first time, MBA students, as well as
anyone who seeks a basic
understanding of the topic.
Marketing Paul Reynolds 2013-06-17
Are you about to undertake a one
semester or short course in
marketing? If so, 'Marketing: The One
Semester Introduction' is the book
for you! Written by two of the most
experienced and respected authors of
the subject in the UK, it is
specifically designed for those
wanting a rapid and thorough
introduction to marketing. This book:
· is based on vast teaching
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

experience and classroom testing to
ensure that it precisely meets the
needs of the business studies or
modular marketing student · provides
authoritative coverage of the
subject, yet avoids becoming
entangled in a mass of extra theory
that may prove unhelpful for
preliminary study · has an
international viewpoint that guides
the reader to the very heart of
contemporary global marketing issues
'Marketing: The One Semester
Introduction' provides exactly the
right amount of theory and
information to ensure rapid and high
quality learning. With its succinct
and clear style, the book represents
an indispensable starting point for
students of business studies and
marketing.
International Business Christopher T.
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Selvarajah 1991
Marketing Research: Asia-Pacific
Edition Steve D'Alessandro 2017-01-01
Marketing Research 4th Asia-Pacific
edition continues to equip students
with the knowledge and skills
required to successfully undertake
marketing research.Combining a solid
theoretical foundation with a
practical, step-by-step approach, the
marketing research process is
explored through a learning model
that is constantly reinforced
throughout the text.Using a raft of
contemporary local and international
examples, data sets and case studies
to explain traditional marketing
research methods, Marketing Research
also examines new theories and
techniques. To reflect emerging
industry practices, each stage of
research reporting is detailed, as
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

well as a range of presentation
methodologies. This edition of
Marketing Research continues to
integrate Qualtrics, a robust and
easy-to-use online survey tool that
provides students with a platform for
designing, distributing and
evaluating survey results, to
strengthen its 'learning by doing'
approach. For analysing data, the
text covers both SPSS and EXCEL
outputs. This text is indispensable
for students studying marketing
research in any business or marketing
course.
Marketing Michael R. Solomon 2009
Previous ed. entered under: Solomon,
Michael R.
International Consumer Behavior A.
Coskun Samli 1995 By establishing the
parameters of international consumer
behavior patterns, Dr. Samli provides
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the foundation to develop successful
international marketing strategies.
Advanced Theory and Practice in Sport
Marketing Eric Schwarz 2010-05-14
Advanced Theory and Practice in Sport
Marketing is the first book to
address this increasingly popular
subject at an advanced level. Where
existing sport marketing texts
restate concepts learned at an
introductory marketing level, this
book goes beyond, by expanding the
knowledge of the student with
advanced marketing theory which is
specifically related to the crucial
areas in sport marketing. Advanced
Theory and Practice in Sport
Marketing is vital reading for any
sport marketing student wishing to
progress their knowledge and take
their understanding of the industry
to the next level.
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

Business Ethics: Ethical Decision
Making and Cases O. C. Ferrell
2021-06-16 Learn to make successful
ethical decisions in the midst of the
new business realities of 2020 and
2021 with Ferrell/Fraedrich/Ferrell's
market-leading BUSINESS ETHICS:
ETHICAL DECISION MAKING AND CASES,
13E. Packed with current examples and
exercises, this edition demonstrates
how to integrate ethics into key
strategic business decisions as
reorganized chapters clearly present
the ethical decision-making process
in today's complex ethical, legal,
social and political environments.
New scenarios highlight 2020 economic
and pandemic realities and preview
ethical challenges you are most
likely to encounter as a new manager.
Updates address the processes and
best practices behind successful
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business ethics programs as well as
the latest legislation and new
coverage of global sustainability and
corporate social responsibility. New
and original cases provide insights
into ethics in familiar
organizations, such as Tesla and
TOMS, while exercises reinforce
concepts with hands-on applications.
Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Principes van marketing, 4/e Philip
J. Kotler 2005 Dit is de vierde
editie van Principes van marketing,
het toonaangevende marketinghandboek
van Philip Kotler en Gary Armstrong,
in de zeer succesvolle Europese
bewerking van John Saunders en
Veronica Wong. Dit boek biedt de
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

lezer de meest complete en actuele
inleiding in alle aspecten van
moderne marketing. Met het oog op het
toenemend belang van globalisering en
e-business plaatsen de auteurs het
marketingvak nadrukkelijk in een
mondiale context. Het boek bevat
onder meer ruim zestig actuele
Nederlandse en Vlaamse cases.
Principes van marketing past een
praktisch managementperspectief toe
op de diverse marketingthema's.
Daarmee, en dankzij een breed palet
van didactische extra's, is dit boek
bij uitstek geschikt voor tal van
economische en bedrijfskundige
opleidingen in het hoger onderwijs.
Op grond van uitgebreid
marktonderzoek in de Benelux zijn in
deze vierde Nederlandse editie van
Principes van marketing belangrijke
verbeteringen aangebracht in inhoud
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en structuur, illustratieve
voorbeelden, praktijkmateriaal en
didactiek. Op de bij het boek
geleverde dvd staan videocases aan de
hand waarvan studenten kunnen zien
hoe marketing in de praktijk werkt
bij bedrijven als MTV, Bacardi,
Rabobank en Bertolli.
Contemporary Business Louis E. Boone
1994
Pricing Strategies Robert M.
Schindler 2011-10-11 Written by a
leading pricing researcher, Pricing
Strategies makes this essential
aspect of business accessible through
a simple unified system for the
setting and management of prices.
Robert M. Schindler demystifies the
math necessary for making effective
pricing decisions. His intuitive
approach to understanding basic
pricing concepts presents
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

mathematical techniques as simply
more detailed specifications of these
concepts.
Principles of Marketing Philip Kotler
2008 The goal of Principles of
Marketing, Fifth Edition, is to
introduce people to the fascinating
world of modern marketing in an
innovative, practical and enjoyable
way. Like any good marketer, we're
out to create more value for you, our
customer. We have perused every page,
table, figure, fact and example in an
effort to make this the best text
from which to learn about and teach
marketing.
Power Pricing Robert J. Doan 1996
Explains the disadvantages of using
standard markups or letting
competitors set the prices, and
explains how a more sophisticated
pricing strategy can increase profits
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and competitiveness
EBOOK: International Marketing Pervez
Ghauri 2014-01-16 Now in its fourth
edition, this successful introduction
to international marketing has been
thoroughly revised, updated and
developed throughout to reflect the
most recent developments in today’s
dynamic business environment.
Contemporary, engaging and
accessible, International Marketing
is essential reading for the aspiring
practitioner. You will discover: •The
importance of international marketing
to creating growth and value •The
management practices of companies,
large and small, seeking market
opportunities outside their home
country •Why international marketing
management strategies should be
viewed from a global perspective •The
role of emerging economies in today’s
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

business environment •The impact of
increased competition, changing
market structures, and differing
cultures upon business Key Features:
• An extensive collection of in-depth
Case Studies focus upon a diverse
range of companies from around the
world and are designed to apply
understanding and provoke debate.
•‘Going International’ vignettes go
beyond the theory and demonstrate
international marketing in real life
with contemporary and engaging
examples. •Further Reading sections
have been designed to reflect both
the most influential and the most
recent studies relating to each
chapter acting as a spring board to
further study •Key Terms are
highlighted where they first appear
and define in the margin for ease of
reference to aid understanding. A
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full Glossary is also provided at the
end of the book and online. •A new
chapter in response to reviewer
feedback dedicated to International
Segmentation and Positioning.
Professor Pervez Ghauri teaches
International Marketing and
International Business at King’s
College London. He has been Editorin-Chief of International Business
Review since 1992 and editor (Europe)
for the Journal of World Business,
since 2008.
EBOOK: PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE M JOBBER
2009-12-16 EBOOK: PRINCIPLES &
PRACTICE M
Marketing Management John Walker
Mullins 2005 This text has been
developed in response to changing
customer & curriculum needs. Many
instructors are looking for a concise
text for this course, one that offers
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

a solid core for the course but
allows time to add other topics,
materials, etc.
International Marketing Philip R.
Cateora 1983
Marketing Research in a Marketing
Environment William R. Dillon 1987
Marketing Across Cultures Jean-Claude
Usunier 2009 Marketing Across
Cultures offers a different approach
to global marketing, based on the
recognition of diversity in world
markets and on local consumer
knowledge and marketing practices.
The text adopts a cultural approach
to international marketing, which has
two main dimensions: A * A crosscultural approach compares national
marketing systems and local
commercial customs in various
countries. A * An intercultural
approach, which is centred on the
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study of interaction between business
people from different cultures. The
book is invaluable for senior
undergraduate students who have
studied a marketing management course
and Postgraduate students (MBA in
particular) for an international
marketing course. For those who wish
to improve their cultural awareness,
this is essential reading.
Advanced Theory and Practice in Sport
Marketing Eric C. Schwarz 2013
Effective marketing is essential for
any successful sport organization,
from elite professional sports teams
to local amateur leagues. Now in a
fully revised and updated second
edition, Advanced Theory and Practice
in Sport Marketing is still the only
text to introduce key theory and best
practice at an advanced level. The
book covers every key functional and
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

theoretical area of sport marketing,
including marketing research,
information systems, consumer
behavior, logistics, retail
management, sales management, ecommerce, promotions, advertising,
sponsorship, and international
business. This new edition includes
expanded coverage of important
contemporary issues, including social
responsibility and ethics, social
media and networking, relationship
and experience marketing, recovery
marketing, and social marketing.
Every chapter contains extended cases
and first-hand accounts from
experienced sport marketing
professionals from around the world.
Following those cases are questions
encouraging students and
practitioners to apply their
theoretical knowledge to real-world
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situations and to develop their
critical thinking skills, while each
chapter also includes helpful
features such as definitions of key
terms, summaries, and guides to
further reading. A companion website
includes an impressive array of
additional teaching and learning
resources, including a test bank of
exam questions, PowerPoint slides,
and extra case studies for lecturers
and instructors, and useful web
links, self-test multiple-choice
questions, and glossary flashcards
for students. Advanced Theory and
Practice in Sport Marketing goes
further than any other sport
marketing text in preparing the
student for the real world of sport
marketing. It is essential reading
for any upper-level undergraduate or
postgraduate course in sport
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

marketing or sport business, and for
anybody working in sport marketing
looking to develop and extend their
professional skills.
Marketing Management Russell S. Winer
2000 This book reflects the dynamic
environment inhabited by today's
marketers, helping readers understand
the marketplace and integrate the
appropriate information into
marketing decisions. Its modern,
integrated presentation and strategybased focus covers only those
critical, fundamental topics required
to succeed in future course or
professional work. Topics include the
concept of marketing; the marketing
manager's job; the development of a
marketing strategy; marketing
research; consumer behavior and
analysis; organizational buying
behavior; market structure and
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competitor analysis; marketing mix
decision-making; communications and
advertising strategy; channels of
distribution; the personal sales
channel; pricing; sales promotion;
customer relationship management;
strategies for service markets;
strategies for technology-based
markets; global marketing strategies;
and new product development. For
practicing marketing managers,
business managers, and IT
EBOOK: International Marketing, 5e
Pervez Ghauri 2021-08-16 In its 5th
edition International Marketing
guides students to understand the
importance of international marketing
for companies of every size and how
going international can enhance value
and growth. It provides a solid
understanding of the key principles
and practices of international
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

marketing. The text has been
thoroughly updated to reflect the
most recent developments in the
current business environment and
encourages students to critically
engage with the content within the
context of modern life. Key Features:
- A new chapter dedicated to Digital
and Social Media Marketing - Fully
updated pedagogy, including ‘Going
International’ vignettes and End of
Chapter questions - Brand new
examples and case studies from global
and innovative companies including
Red Bull, Gillette and Audi - Now
includes Interactive activities,
Testbank questions and Quizzes
available on Connect® International
Marketing is available with McGraw
Hill’s Connect®, the online learning
platform that features resources to
help faculty and institutions improve
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student outcomes and course delivery
efficiency. “International Marketing
continues to be an essential subject
in any business or management degree.
Ghauri and Cateora’s book, now in its
fifth edition, provides a most up-todate and authentic evolution of the
subject.” George S. Yip, Emeritus
Professor of Marketing and Strategy,
Imperial College Business School.
Professor Pervez Ghauri teaches
International Business at Birmingham
Business School. He is Founding
Editor for International Business
Review (IBR) and Consulting Editor
for Journal of International Business
Studies (JIBS). Philip R. Cateora is
Professor Emeritus at the University
of Colorado. His teaching spanned a
range of courses in marketing and
international business from
fundamentals through to doctoral
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

level.
Marketing Management M. C. Cant 2009
Focusing on the environment, market
research, buyer behavior, cyber
marketing, and positioning, this
newly revised edition based primarily
on South African companies provides a
comprehensive overview of marketing
theory.
Internationalizing the Traditional
Business Curriculum in Accounting,
Business Policy, Finance, Marketing
Schuyler Franklin Otteson 1968
Marketing Geoffrey Lancaster 2002 Are
you about to undertake a one semester
or short course in marketing? If so,
'Marketing: The One Semester
Introduction' is the book for you!
Written by two of the most
experienced and respected authors of
the subject in the UK, it is
specifically designed for those
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wanting a rapid and thorough
introduction to marketing. This book:
· is based on vast teaching
experience and classroom testing to
ensure that it precisely meets the
needs of the business studies or
modular marketing student · provides
authoritative coverage of the
subject, yet avoids becoming
entangled in a mass of extra theory
that may prove unhelpful for
preliminary study · has an
international viewpoint that guides
the reader to the very heart of
contemporary global marketing issues
'Marketing: The One Semester
Introduction' provides exactly the
right amount of theory and
information to ensure rapid and high
quality learning. With its succinct
and clear style, the book represents
an indispensable starting point for
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

students of business studies and
marketing. Designed for those taking
a first course in marketing and
focusing on the needs of the business
studies/modular student Coverage that
is authoritative but does not include
the mass of extra theory that is not
of interest Provides an international
view that takes the reader to the
heart of contemporary global
marketing issues.
International Marketing: An AsiaPacific Perspective Richard Fletcher
2013-08-28 International Marketing,
6e is written from a wholly
Australasian perspective and covers
issues unique to local marketers and
managers looking towards the
Asia–Pacific region, the European
Union, and beyond. It presents a wide
range of contemporary issues faced by
subsidiaries of multinational
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enterprises (MNEs) as well as small
and medium scale enterprises (SMEs),
mainly exporters, which make up the
vast bulk of firms involved in
international business in the
Australasian region. International
Marketing, 6e clearly demonstrates
the links between the different
stages of international marketing,
connecting analysis with planning,
planning with strategy and strategy
with implementation. Key concepts are
brought to life with comprehensively
updated statistics, recent
illustrations, and a variety of realworld examples and case studies.
Business Ethics: Ethical Decision
Making & Cases O. C. Ferrell
2016-01-01 Packed with cases,
exercises, simulations, and practice
tests, the market-leading BUSINESS
ETHICS: ETHICAL DECISION MAKING AND
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

CASES, 11th Edition, thoroughly
covers the complex environment in
which managers confront ethical
decision-making. Using a proven
managerial framework, this
accessible, applied text addresses
the overall concepts, processes, and
best practices associated with
successful business ethics programs -helping you see how ethics can be
integrated into key strategic
business decisions. Thoroughly
revised, this edition incorporates
coverage of new legislation affecting
business ethics, the most up-to-date
examples, and the best practices of
high-profile organizations. It also
includes 20 new or updated original
case studies. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
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version.
International Marketing Management
Mario Glowik 2012-09-18 This book
takes as its perspective that the
customer undoubtedly is positioned in
the center of the firm’s overall
management activities. True
understanding of the customer
requires efficient marketing research
about the firm’s international
business environment. As discussed in
the first chapters of the book, the
firm’s business success depends in
part on its ethical standards; thus
awareness of its environmental and
social responsibility is required.
The following chapters concentrate on
various aspects of culturally biased
customer behavior and how the firm
ensures sensitivity when planning and
selecting its marketing strategies.
The most efficient techniques of
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

international market segmentation,
targeting, and strategic competitive
positioning are introduced.
Furthermore, concepts of consumer
loyalty programs and their
implementation in diversified
international markets are presented.
An important part is dedicated to
describing suitable mixes of
marketing policies for firms
operating in culturally heterogeneous
international markets. Finally,
forecasting changes in consumer
behavior as a tool of planning
international marketing activities is
taken into consideration. Marketing
control mechanisms that seek to
increase efficiency of selected
marketing activities further
contribute to the valuable insights
of this publication.
Marketing Gary Armstrong 2005 How do
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we get you moving? By placing you-the
customer-in the driver's seat.
"Marketing" introduces the leading
marketing thinking on how "customer
value "is the driving force behind
every marketing strategy. Fasten your
seatbelt. Your learning journey
starts here! www.prenhall.com/kotler
Doing Business in Emerging Markets S
Tamer Cavusgil 2021-03-31 Written by
leading scholars, this new third
edition provides readers with a
comprehensive and authoritative
examination of emerging markets
across the globe. Fully updated in
light of the COVID-19 pandemic and
other recent macro drivers, the
authors present analytical
frameworks, tools and best practice
insights to help readers develop a
critical understanding of the growth
economies presented within the book,
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

alongside their common
characteristics, evolution, and
significance in the global economy.
Making use of original cases
encompassing countries including
Brazil, China, Russia, Thailand,
Turkey and Uzbekistan, the authors
explore the unique challenges and
opportunities for emerging markets
throughout the world today, including
the rising middle class, partnering,
and negotiation techniques. This text
is essential reading for
international business students,
researchers and practitioners focused
on business in emerging markets.
EBOOK: Principles and Practice of
Marketing JOBBER, DAVID/E 2016-03-16
EBOOK: Principles and Practice of
Marketing
A Preface to Marketing Management J.
Paul Peter 2003 Preface to Marketing
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Management can be used in a wide
variety of settings. Integrating Ecommerce topics throughout, as well
as analyses of proven teamwork
techniques and strategies, this
flexible and concise book provides
the reader with the foundations of
marketing management while allowing
room for the instructor to use
outside readings, Web research, and
other resources to build knowledge.
Many Thin Companies David L Loudon
2014-07-16 Discover what happened to
the economy after 9/11—from an
insider outlook Many Thin Companies:
The Change in Customer Dealings and
Managers Since September 11, 2001 is
an up-to-date examination of the
aftereffects of the World Trade
Center bombings upon businesses
nationwide. In this important text,
you will learn about the efforts of
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

several companies that were hit hard
by 9/11, including Aon Corporation
and PricewaterhouseCoopers. This
resource will help university
professors and students—as well as
consultants and managers already at
work—understand more clearly the
current business trends and prepare
them for future consequences. Many
Thin Companies looks at how the
tragedy has forever altered the
economy, advertising practices, and
consumer behavior. The book supplies
statistics and case studies for New
York City commerce, the airlines
industry, and several well-known
companies from both before and after
9/11—revealing the patterns of
growth, decline, and return. It also
contains valuable information on how
companies can reorganize their
internal structure and distribution
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of funds with more effort on safety
and crisis management planning. With
Many Thin Companies, you’ll gain a
better understanding of: New York
City’s proposed budget gap-closing
plan increasing security needs
despite financial difficulties “The
Verizon Promise”—how Verizon was able
to restore service in Manhattan in
one week, thanks to preparedness and
sales organization communication
starting over—planning new outcomes
for businesses after unexpected
hardships performance issues—how to
take care of the employees after a
crisis international marketing
concerns post-September 11 Many Thin
Companies: The Change in Customer
Dealings and Managers Since September
11, 2001 provides a wealth of data
that can be used to help prepare
companies and industries for the
international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

short- and long-term consequences of
9/11. This book can help you prevent
oversights and ensure that the
businesses you work with are
dependable to shareholders and
consumers when that security is most
needed.
Managing in Developing Countries
James E. Austin 1990 As consumers,
suppliers, competitors and capital
users, the 142 developing countries
in the world are of major importance
to more than 140,000 Western managers
who do business with the Third World
on a daily basis.
International Marketing Research V.
Kumar 2000 Offering a theoretical
base supported by examples, this
practical guide takes students
through all phases of developing and
conducting international marketing
research.
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International Marketing Lee Dahringer
1991
EBOOK: Marketing: The Core KERIN
2017-01-26 EBOOK: Marketing: The Core
International Marketing Subhash C.
Jain 1986
International Business Curricula
Robert E. Grosse 1980
Developing International Strategies
Rudolf Grünig 2016-09-09 This book
focuses on the development of
strategies for the successful
internationalization of large and
medium-sized companies. Becoming
international offers important
opportunities for companies of all
sizes, but in an increasingly complex
environment, the strategic planning
involved is also a challenge. The
book addresses this, putting forward
suggestions that allow large and

international-marketing-cateora-15-edition-9-chapter

medium-sized companies to profit from
internationalization. After a
comprehensive introduction to
internationalization and strategic
planning, the authors make clear
recommendations, suggesting detailed
processes for developing
international strategies. The book
distinguishes between going global
for new markets and
internationalizing production and
sourcing. For both, the book proposes
procedures for performing meaningful
strategic analyses and for developing
successful international strategies.
Lastly, it highlights the challenges
faced by international companies and
discusses useful decision processes.
The book offers valuable insights for
company executives, participants in
Executive MBA programs, and master’s
students.
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